
Netherthong News 

     30th June 2021        School BLOG www.netherthongprimary.co.uk 

Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class    4   Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class 6 Blog 

 

School Calendar 

Dates for the 

diary 

JUNE 

30th—Y4 Sports 

Barn trip 

JULY 

2nd—Sports day 

for children only 

5th—Reserve 

sports day 

6th—Transition 

day for pupils &  

virtual transition 

for parents 

(6.30pm—see 

letter) 

20th—Y6 End of 

Year celebration 

22nd—Y6 leavers 

assembly 2pm 

23rd—Last day of 

term 

 

Extra Closure Day 2022 

Due to the extra bank holiday next year for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

falling in  half term, school will be closed on Monday 6th June 2022. This is in 

addition to the dates you have already received. 

LAST WEEK OF TERM 

Please can all pupils bring in a heavy duty bag to school ion Monday 19th 

July  so they can take all of their work home to share with you.  

COVID Update 

Thank you to all of you for following government guidelines which has enabled 

us to keep school open. Many schools both locally and nationally have had to 

close bubbles and it is due to the efforts of parents, staff and children that we 

have been able to maintain a consistent education for the children. 

Numbers in our area are rising at a faster rate than in the rest of Kirklees with 

218 per 100,000, which is a twofold increase from last week.  

Holmfirth High School currently have 3 full year groups working remotely due 

to Covid cases.  

We are keeping everything crossed that we can make it to the end of term 

without having to close a bubble. Please remain vigilant, maintain social 

distancing and get tested if you or your child show symptoms of Covid and do 

not send them to school!  Please stay safe. Thank you for your support. 

TRANSITION 

We will be holding our transition day for all children next Tuesday, when they 

will be able to experience their new class and teacher for the day. We have 

fully risk assessed the day in line with our Covid – 19 guidance. The day will 

be followed by a virtual transition meeting for parents at 6.30pm. All details 

and links are in a letter which will be sent by email later today. Please don’t 

worry about which door your child should enter on the day; class teachers 

will tell the children and we will send out alerts to individual  classes and  be 

outside to direct you. 

ROYAL MAIL 

 

We were touched to receive a card from Her 

Majesty the Queen thanking us for the cards of 

sympathy written by all classes following the 

passing of Prince Phillip.   so it is of paramount 

importance that we remain vigilant and maintain 

social distancing at all times.  

 

 

NUTS 

A reminder that no 

products containing 

nuts should be 

brought to school 

due to allergies 
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